

STATE OF RHODE ISLAND AND PROVIDENCE PLANTATIONS

OFFICE OF GOVERNOR GINA M. RAIMONDO

March 27, 2019

Robert Blackburn 154 Ridge Dr. Exeter, RI 02822

Dear Robert,

Thank you for your letter and congratulations on your success! I'm thrilled to hear your company is thriving in Rhode Island and I appreciate that you took the time to write to me and share the great news.

Rhode Island was built by people like you who are committed to our state and its future. Today, your hard work and dedication strengthens that foundation and contributes to our state's comeback. Companies like yours that succeed by improving people's lives are an inspiration.

The innovative software that you've developed at Blackburn Labs is helping to position our state as a leader in AI-enhanced virtual care. This exciting new technology is the future of healthcare, and I'm proud that a small Rhode Island business is at the forefront.

I look forward to your continued success. Please do not hesitate to contact my office if I can ever be of assistance.

Sincerely,

Gina M. Raimondo

Governor